NON-GAZETTED STAFF UNION (NGSU)
Regional Meteorological Centre Mumbai, Colaba, Mumbai - 400005
Regional office : COLABA, MUMBAI

Sh. P. G. Sawant Sh. M. G. Surve Sh. R. S. Tambe
Regional President Regional Secretary Dy. Regional Secretary
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To,

The DGM,

Mausam Bhavan,
IMD-HQ, Lodhi Road
New Delhi-110003

Sub: - Inter-regional transfers of DWR trained staff from NE region to
RMC Mumbai region.

R/Sir,

Sir, it is to inform that four DWR trained Mumbai region staff was transferred to
NE region (Agartala & Mohanbari) by IMD-HQ. They have already completed more than
one year after their posting. Honorable Dr. Tyagi Sir, Ex. DGM, IMD had assured
verbally to GS of NGSU about transfer of these staff to respective regions after
completion of one year of posting & installation of DWR at these stations.

It is regret to state that this staffs are staying alone & it is difficult for them
economically to manage two establishments at a time. It is to state that DWR at these
stations are installed & sufficient trained staff is also available at these stations to
maintain/operate DWR.

Sir, we humbly request you consider their plea sympathetically & kindheartedly in
family welfare & they may be transferred back to RMC Mumbai.
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